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The February meeting (Feb1¥X, at 7:00 PM;'Ellis Fischel Hospital) will
cover Basic Fly Tying Techniques with Bill Lamberson. A video camera
and monitor will be used so everyone will be able to see exactly what is
going on. Bring your fly tving equipment and follow along. Along with
Bill's tutoring, others of us will be helping those who would like
special attention to anything from basic techniques to advanced
techniques or styles.

The Federation of Flyfishers will be holding a one day seminar by

Gary Borger on Saturday, February 11. The event will be held at the St.
Louis Court Council Chambers in Clayton, 41 South Central. There will he
5 sessions starting at 9:00 a.m. and ending at 4:30 p.m. The sessions
will cover nymph fishing, angling strategy. reading water, where trout
are(travel ‘log), and a fly tying demonstration. The cost will be $5.00.

We are presently working with the Missouri Highway Departuent

to finalize the Adopt a Highway Program for our club. When this is
complete, we will be setting up a work date. Hopefully this will he in
the first part of April.

A future issue of this newsletter will include a list of wmember's
addresses and phone numbers as we presently have them in an effort to
mnake it easier for anyone looking for a fishing partner for the day to
know where to call. If you do not want your name on the list, get in
touch with Garry Teeple or Mitch Ruth.

Two of our members were recently featured in the local media.
The Columbia Daily Tribune did an article on Ed Sullivan and Spring
Cireek. Terry Fingeir was featured on EMIZ-17 evening news segnent on the

great outdoors. Terry's tying skills along with his flies awd his
background from the catskills were discussed.

The Boat and Sport SLOW spousered hy the Ozark Mountain Anglets

Pass Club. Inc.. will ke from Maich 3vrd-5th. Times aire Friday from
3-9p.a. . Saturday frowm 104 < =9p.m., and Suaday Erowm lla.w ~Gp.w, Oy
¢lub will have a booth all three days and people will be needed to man

fhe hooth at all times. All that is needed is to talk trout. possibl
tie flies and sell a few banquet tickets. Please sign up for two howm
stretches on the form below and send it back to Garrv Teeple as soon as
possible.

Name Phone #

Fitst time choice

Second time choice

Third time choice

The Spring Creek work project is to be held on March 4th. More details
later,



Fishing Trip

The time is now to start planning for one of the most fantastic fishing
trips of all time. Prior planning and your total knowledge of fishing
will be required. Travel plans are sketchy at this time and may be only
one way. baggage weight must be kept to a minimum and compact as
possible but the type of equipment is not known at this time. The types
of fish are unkown, probably have never seen a fly before, but are
undoubtedly of the trout family due to climate, Graunted, rhere are a
lot of details to be worked out, a great deal of time and money to be
spent but according to a recent magazine seen on the news stand: Yes, it
is an amazing discovery, fish have been reported in the canals of Mars.
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NAME DATE
ADDRESS PHONE
CITY STATE Z1P

Are you a member of Trout Unlimited (National)?

Amount enclosed: (1989 Chapter dues = $8,00)

Send this form and your check to: Garry Teeple, 1313 Golf Blvd.,
Columbia, MO 65202 or George Donovan, Box 384, Columbia, MO 65205

|Chapter Officers: e [Board of Directors:

| President: Garry Teeple |Terry Finger |
| 474-9781 |Charles Enoch

| Vice President: John Wenslick |Steve Brooks |
| Treasurer: George Donovan |Paul Heine ]
| Secretary: Mitch Ruth | Jim Washahaugh
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